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'N Commonwealth Edison
O / ons First National Plaza, Chicigo. Ittinois

C Addr ss R; ply to: PEOffica Box 767
Chicago, lihnois 60690

March 17, 1983

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Environmental Qualification
of Electrical Equipment
NRC-Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

Reference (a): December 14, 1983, letter from S. A. Varga
to L. O. DelGeorge.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Reference (a) transmitted the NRC's Safety Evaluation Report
(SER) for the Environmental Qualification of Electrical Equipment at
Zion Station, and requested our plans and schedule for equipment
qualification or replacement within 90 days. On January 21, 1983,
the Commission published its Final Rule on Environmental Qualifica-
tion with an ef fective date of Februry 22, 1983. Under the new
requirements o f 10 CFR 50.49(g), licensees are required to identify
equipment already qualified and to submit plans and schedules for
qualification or replacement of the of the remaining equipment, by
May 20, 1983. Commonwealth Edison will provide this information as
required by May 20, 1983; therefore, we will not be providing a
separate 90-day response to the SER of refere'nce (a).
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Please address questions regarding this matter to this
office.

Very truly yours,

Yk
F. G. Lentine

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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cc: Resident Inspector - Zion O
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